Kim McLaughlin

From: Beverly Russell <oobanimalwatch@yahoo.com>
Sent: Thursday, May 15, 2014 1:24 PM

To: Kim McLaughlin

Subject: April meeting minutes

CAW Board Meeting Minutes April 24, 2014

Submitted by Debbie Anischik

In attendance: Beverly Russell, Debbie Anischik, Peg Bayles, Dick Bayles, Fred
Dolgon,Arlene Dolgon, Stephanie Zahares, Denise Zahares, Karen Brozek, Tina
Morrison, Sue O'Hara, Officer Kristi MclL.aughlin and guest Patricia.

Greetings and Introductions: Welcome Patricia

1) Acceptance of Minutes:Peg motioned to accept the minutes and Arlene seconded.
2) Treasurer's ReportTown Balance 3/31/14: $1,821.91Withdraw for Card 1 on 4/7/14:
$1,223.18Reload Fee: § 3.95Total: $1,219.23Adjusted Town Total: $§ 598.73Card
Totals on 4/20/14:Card 1: $1,498.46Card 2: $ 46.41Total Assets: $2,143.603)

3) Food Bank: We need more donations of food.

4) Website and Facebook:646 followers on Facebook

5) Dog Issues:Paws to Go — Adoption day with AWS. The Council approved the
application. It will be on 5/31/14 from 11:00 — 2:00. There will be tables set up for the
adoption groups. We will not charge for the tables. Parking was discussed — maybe
ask Dollar Store to let some people park there or see if we can park at the hotel across
from the park parking lot. Karen said she has a call into the owner of the parking lot by
the miniature golf. Maybe the town will reduce the parking fees for the day or
designate some parking spaces for the groups? Signup sheet was passed around for
hours members are available to volunteer.

60Jakey — Scott has officially adopted Jakey.

7) Cat Issues:Buster and Fifi (surrendered cats) were brought to the shelter.Monty was
adopted. New owner loves him

8) Fundraising:- Amato's: We raised $705.00 each for CAW and Amato’s. Bev passed
out extra books Amato's allowed us to keep.- Biddeford Eagles — Event on May 4th
has been cancelled- Chowderfest on May 10th — no information yet but that they need
more competitors. Bev to meet with Tommy.

9) Good and Welfare: Officer Kristi McLaughlin announced this will be her last meeting
with us. We thanked her for all that she has done and we will miss her. Will Watson
will be coming back at the end of May.Next meeting will be May15th. Meeting was
adjourned at 8:25 pm.



